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Thursday, June 11th, 2020 
 
Parents/Guardians, 
 
This year has been marked by many societal changes due to COVID-19, including our school system.  We 
want to thank our parents, students and staff for adapting to such drastic changes to keep students 
engaged, learning and growing.  As a result of ongoing district and provincial restrictions, our annual 
Grade 7 Farewell event will be different this year.  We have planned a meaningful year-end celebration 
that still maintains the health and safety of everyone.  The plan for this year’s Grade 7 Farewell will be as 
follows: 
  

• The event will take place on Wednesday, June 24th from 8:45am to 2:05pm in front of the school 
Welcome Posts (front of the school). 

• Students will receive a ‘PNE in a box’ gift, a grade 7 shirt, a rose and a school certificate. 
• In addition, the teachers will put together a ‘Sway’ slideshow that highlights each grade 7 student 

and this will be available to all students and their families on TEAMS. 
• Each division will have a specific time for students to drive up to the front of the school, come out 

to the Welcome Posts (with parents/family members), receive their items, take a picture with their 
family and teacher and return to their car. 

• Division 1 (Tevely):  
o Last Name A to L (8:45am to 9:15am) 
o Last Name M to Z (9:20am to 9:50am) 

• Division 2 (Haveliwalla): 
o Last Name A to L (10:00am to 10:30am) 
o Last Name M to Z (10:35am to 11:05am) 

 
Lunch Break (11:05am to 11:40am) 
 

• Division 3 (Psajd): 
o Last Name A to L (11:45am to 12:15pm) 
o Last Name M to Z (12:20pm to 12:50pm) 

• Division 4 (Karlsen): 
o Last Name A to L (1:00pm to 1:30pm) 
o Last Name M to Z (1:35pm to 2:05pm) 

  
We ask that all family members promptly come during their time slot and maintain social distancing rules 
during the Grade 7 Farewell and limit their time to 2-3 minutes (greet their teacher, receive their items and 
take a social-distant picture with their teacher).  Thank you for helping us to safely navigate this final 
event of the school year. 
  
Sol Lee 
Principal 
Katzie Elementary 


